“Not By Bread Alone™ ...,

\_/ Fall/Advent 2022

Dear OLA Friends & Family,

Summer came and went as fast as it came. Fall arrived with all of its
spectacular color and beauty. Advent is here, then comes winter and Christmas.
We had several retreats this year including our Founders Day Celebration. it has
been a hard recovery from COVID....people are still afraid to gather in groups so
our recovery has been slow.

OLA had a long hard winter last year and we need 2 new/used doors, 1 the
frame rotted out at the bottom sides where the water/snows collects the other
jammed from the building shifting with no heat in it.. Our fuel bill is
astronomical at almost $5 a gallon. We continue to struggle in keeping our doors
open so any extra $ you can send, we are grateful and if you know of anyone
that has an exterior door or two they can donate, | believe they are 36” and
need to swing to the left from the outside in, we have a great handyman that
does our work at a reasonable rate. These are not covered by the insurance due
to the deductible.

Our flag pole got hit and snapped at the base, sorry to say no one reported it so

we are stuck with the cost to replace it. | with the help of our handyman have it

jerry-rigged it for the moment to be able to use it. It’s aluminum, if you know of

a way to repair it please email us.

Thankfully our insurance covered our main building roof leak but then the cost

of the insurance went up as it always does after a repair.

My apologies for the two in one newsletter, | fell behind and felt this was the

best way to catch up. It also saves on the cost of mailing.

| thank you in advance for understanding. JBS
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BOOK YOUR RETREAT...Private or Group!

We are once again taking bookings for retreats for individuals and groups for
the Fall and Winter seasons! Please call Jeanette
Sans Souci at: 518-236-6832 or Sarah Anderson at: 518-534-9976 .

We can accommodate up to 7+ individuals overnight and 25-30 for day
groups. We look forward to seeing your group this year!

The House is a hidden treasure in the foothills of the Adirondacks, that we
pray will continue to attract lots of people for many years to come.

All is done by free will donations which help us keep our mission alive and the
House of Prayer open.

if you see a vehicle in the drive/parking lot someone is there so please stop in!

May God bless you all abundantly!
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Large Chapel for Masses Small Chapel for private prayer

“Come to me all you are heavy burdened, and | will give you rest.”
(Matthew 11:28)
“So you could not keep watch with me for one hour?”
(Matthew 28:40b)

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

Please check your local area for availability, days and times.

Please Pray the Rosary Daily

Our Lady of the Adirondacks House of Prayer

7270 Star Rd. Rte. 190

@ Ellenburg Center, NY 12934-2501
S\ oxa Phone (518) 594-3253
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Web Site: http://ourladyoftheadirondacks.com
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